
Special Pastors Message April 7th 2021 

Dear Parishioners, 

 As there is a limit of 25 (not including Ministers of Liturgy) you must Pre-

register for Weekend celebrations only on Thursday mornings from 9am 

to Noon as long this limit is in place. The same limit of 25 was in place from 

Oct. 3
rd

 2020 to Jan. 8
th

 2021. During that period, several parishioners 

attended our weekday masses and considered that mass as their Sunday mass. 

We hope parishioners will continue this practice. This Special Pastor message 

can be found on the Parish website: www.saintveronicasdorval.ca at the home 

(cover) page of the website in the “From the Pastors Desk” section. 

 IMPORTANT: You must have a mask, practice social distancing, and 

sanitize your hands when you enter the church.   

EASTER SEASON THEME: As Catholics & Christians: we believe that 

Easter brings Hope! The third memorial acclamation (mystery of faith) is a 

perfect mantra for our Easter season journey: “Save us, Savior of the World, 

for by your Cross and Resurrection you have set us free”. Each day, each 

week we seem to be given new guidelines during this Pandemic, try using the 

above mantra to keep yourself grounded on the essentials. 

Please continue to make contact with our parishioners who do not have 

internet access. Please pray for parishioners who are recovering from 

operations & those going for treatments.  

Keep well in Mind, Body, & Spirit in 2021 

Fr. Fred 

P.S.: Please check our website frequently to see whether there has been a 

change in permissible attendance. 

http://www.saintveronicasdorval.ca/

